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MT. PLEASANT  MENNONITE  CHURCH 
  Our Vision: 

“Making Disciples that Make a Difference!”  

Pastor: Nevin Mast                                Secretary: Christina Mast  
Associate Pastor: Johnnie Gnanamanickam          Treasurer : Nina Troyer        
Phone: 757/482-2215   FAX: 757/546-9158                Website: www.mpmc.net                      
Email mpmcoffice@gmail.com 
                                                           
If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 

offering.  It is great to have you here.  Please join us again next Sunday. 

9:30 AM           SUNDAY SCHOOL 
          

Adult Class                          Pastor Johnnie 
                   Sanctuary                  
                                        
Youth                                          “Bible Truths”                      James Bergey III 
                                                  Upstairs in Back of Sanctuary                                                                     

Children & Young Youth       “The Gospel Project”             Teresa Bradshaw 
(starting at 4yrs. of age)             and the Children’s Sunday School Team 
         Fellowship Hall 

10:30 AM                         WORSHIP SERVICE 

Worship Leader               Wendy Miller 

Praise and Worship                                             Hosanna Team 

Message         “Take courage. I am here!”                 Pastor Nevin 
      Matthew 14:22-33 

Activities and Announcements 

Men’s Bible Study will be meeting on Wednesday, June 28, at 7:00 p.m., in 
the fellowship hall. All men are welcome! 

Friday Morning Men’s Prayer  All men are invited every Friday morning 
from 6:30 - 7:15 a.m., to pray together at the church. 

VBS - July 30-August 3. This year’s theme is Barnyard Roundup.  If you can 
draw, color, cut, sing or read we need your help. Please see the VBS table in 
the foyer to see how you can help with this ministry. If you have any 
suggestions or questions, please call or email Madeline Slabaugh, Debbie 
Keffer, or Crystal Keffer.  

Everyone is invited to a graduation celebration today for Alyssa Garcia in the 
fellowship hall following the worship service. Tacos will be served for lunch. 
Please see Laura Mast with any questions. 

Future Events 

Vacation Bible School - Sunday, July 30 -  Thursday, August 3 

Annual Church Business Meeting - Thursday, August 17, at 7:00 p.m. 

MPMC Retreat at WCRC is scheduled for September 1, 2, and 3. Dinner 
tickets for Saturday evening, Sept. 2, at 5:30 p.m., will be available for 
purchase in the fellowship hall following the service today. The last day to 
purchase a dinner ticket is August 13. The ticket price is $12.25.  Please see 
Christina Mast for campsite reservations. You may call WCRC to reserve a 
room in Oakwood Lodge (1-866-566-9272). 

SAVE THE DATE! MPCS Annual Golf Tournament - September 15, 2017 

Prayer and Praise 
I tell you the truth, those who listen to my message and believe in God who 

sent me have eternal life. John 5:24a (NLT) 

Edna Miller went home to be with the Lord on June 15. Let’s remember her 
family at this time as they grieve the loss of a sister, mother, grandmother, and 
great-grandmother. 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

This Sunday, June 25, 2017 
  

Sunday School Adult Teaching Team 
Pastor Johnnie 

Nursery Team 
Christina Keffer 

Ushers Team 
Matt Delagrange and Ricky Keffer 

Media Team 
Audio: Kurt Jarchow & Video: Justin Miller 

Next Sunday, July 2, 2017 
  

Sunday School Adult Teaching Team 
Nina Troyer 

Nursery Team 
Christina Keffer 

Ushers Team 
Morris Deal and Ronnie Keffer 

Worship Service Attendance Last Sunday: 87 
Offering First Sunday in June: $6,395.00 

Second Sunday: $3,678.00 Third Sunday: $2,426.00 

Leadership Council 
Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor 

Johnnie Gnanamanickam - Associate Pastor, Congregational Care 
Lynn Keffer - Administrative Elder       Ed Yoder - Community Life Elder 
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism Elder     Tina Harrell - Worship Elder  

Leadership Council meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please contact Pastor Nevin 
if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 

  




